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KIMBERLY LUCAS  
DIRECTOR 

President and Members 
City Council 
City of Pittsburgh 

RE: 2330 Penn Ave 
ENCROACHMENT 
DOMI-EN-2022-
09014 

Dear President and Members of City Council: 

We have a request for an encroachment permit at 2330 Penn Avenue, in the 2nd Ward, 7th Council District, as 
shown on the attached plan.  A copy of the request is also attached.  

SPRING WAY CENTER LLC, is proposing to install a new shallow vault, 28 to 30" deep with a solid concrete 
lid.  The vault is for the installation of a transformer into the transformer room at 2330 Penn Avenue.  The 
transformer is too tall to get through the door without a depressed slab.   The vault will only be open when 
transformer is installed and when it is replaced. 

Your favorable approval of this proposed Resolution is hereby recommended. 

Sincerely, 

Kimberly Lucas 
Director 

KL:JM 
Attachments 

414 GRANT STREET | CITY-COUNTY BUILDING, THIRD FLOOR | 412-255-8850 
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